
 
 

 
June 21, 2011 
 
Dave Valentine 
Town Chairman 
8835 Sherman Road 
Cedarburg, Wisconsin 53012 
 
Dear Mr. Valentine: 
 
Each year the Wisconsin City/County Management Association recognizes outstanding 
programs developed, implemented or administered by one of its members.  It is with great 
pleasure that we wish to inform you that the 2011 Program Award was presented to the 
Town of Cedarburg for its self-sustaining Recreation Program.  The award was presented 
at the WCMA Annual Meeting on June 16th. 
 
In 2009, the Town Board created the Self-Sustaining Recreation Program that included: 
 

• A baseball and softball program that had 325 participants. 
• Two new ball diamonds ere developed to support the program 
• As a result of sponsorships and fund raising, more than $21,000 was 

raised to support the football program. 
 
It is innovative and community oriented programs such as this that make the Town of 
Cedarburg a vibrant community in which to live, work and play. 
 
Congratulations to you, the Town Board and the Town Administrator in receiving this 
award.  Keep up the good work! 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Edmund M. Henschel  
Executive Director 
Wisconsin City/County Management Association 
 

President 
Andy Pederson 
Village Manager 
Village of Bayside 
 
Vice President 
Patrick Cannon 
City Administrator 
City of Sun Prairie 
 
Secretary Treas. 
Linda Kutchenriter 
City Administrator 
City of Omro 
 
Past President 
Todd Schmidt 
City Administrator 
City of Milton 
 
Board Members 
 
Ed Geick 
City Administrator 
City of Baraboo 
 
Lori Luther 
City Administrator 
City of Waukesha 
 
Jay Shambeau 
County Administrator 
Calumet County 
 
Lee Szymborski 
City Administrator 
City of Mequon 
 
Jessi Balcom 
Planning/Zoning 
Administrator 
Village of Elm Grove 
 
Executive Director 
Edmund Henschel 
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Cc:  Jim Culotta 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


